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QUEENSLAND RAIL GRANTS XTD A 2 YEAR EXTENSION TO JUNE 2022 
 

 

XTD Limited (ASX:XTD) (XTD or the Company) is pleased to advise that Queensland Rail (QR) 

has granted the Company an extension to its exclusive contract for its cross-track digital screens 

across five Brisbane rail stations until June 2022. QR has also advised it will be taking all 

contracts to tender subject to its Board approval in 2021. The extended terms are still to be 

discussed between XTD and QR and will be finalised in December. 

 

XTD Chief Executive, Adam Cadwallader said, “we are delighted to be continuing our long held 

and successful relationship with QR and we look forward to continuing to work with the team to 

deliver unique, cross track experiences, great content and continuous improvement of our 

technology.” 

 

XTD operates Large Format, Digital LED Displays with sound across Queensland Rail’s 

premium stations of Fortitude Valley, Toowong, Southbank and South Brisbane displaying a 

combination of advertising, content and public information from Queensland Rail direct to 

commuters of Brisbane. 
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